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Athens, Greece Danielle Howard

Another busy month has flown by! This Easter, or Paska, was my first

time celebrating a major holiday in another country. Easter egg hunts

were swapped for candle light parades and midnight fireworks, but

the joy and excitement of the celebration were still the same! Jesus is

risen! Two AIM friends that I met last summer while on Next Steps

came to Greece for Global Student Ministries Training. We went on

prayer walks, and it was fun to show them around this time.

April 14- May 13

Aleah and I have hosted the youth at our apartment
twice for small group bible studies. I love watching how
much the youth of Athens love each other, and Jesus. We
have been attending weekly bible studies with Julie, who
is currently unable to leave her home, and this month we
were able to witness her being baptized in Jesus name!
She told us the joy and peace she felt after were
immediate. The window washer for the church also
received the baptism of the Holy Ghost, which brings the
total for this month to 3 receiving the Holy Ghost and 2
baptized in Jesus name. God really is doing great things
here in Athens!
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